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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 7 August 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Please provide any correspondence taken place internally within the last 

12 months about plans to introduce paid parking by roadside meters within 

Paraparaumu and Waikanae 

A search of our email archive did not find any internal correspondence on this 

topic.  On that basis I must decline this part of your request as the documents 

alleged to contain the information requested does not exist, or despite 

reasonable efforts to locate them, they cannot be found, section 17(e) of the 

LGOIMA refers. 

Councillors received a briefing from Daran Ponter the chair of the Greater 

Wellington Regional Council on 23 July 2024 on the topic of Metlink Park and 

Ride. You can view the recording of that briefing: 23 July 2024 | Council Briefing 

– Metlink Park and Ride (youtube.com) 

2. If such data exists please provide locations where paid parking has or will 

be considered, any cost to ratepayers to park, and any costs associated 

with implementing such a scheme? 

As stated above, there has been no internal correspondence on this topic. 
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You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Anga me te Whakahaere Rawa 




